
August 17, 2020 

Reply To: Joel D. Farber 

Direct Dial: 416.365.3707 

E-mail: jfarber@foglers.com 

Our File No. 064423 

VIA EMAIL TO LISA.CHAMBERLAIN@HAMILTON.CA 

Hamilton City Hall 

71 Main Street West 

Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5 

Attention: Lisa Chamberlain, 

Clerk City of Hamilton Planning Committee 

Dear Ms. Chamberlain: 

Re: Item 9.2 City of Hamilton Comments on Proposed Growth Plan Amendment #1 

We are the solicitors for the Upper West Side Landowners Group.  As the Committee may be 

aware, our clients have recently submitted applications for a policy amendment to the UHOP and 

for urban boundary expansion on the whitebelt lands south of Twenty Road, west of Upper James. 

Our clients and it's consultants just become aware of the above noted matter and the accompanying 

staff report PED19033 late last week.  We are unable to review and provide comments in the short 

time available and would therefore ask for a deferral of the matter. 

Alternatively we would ask the Committee to make no recommendations to Council for approval 

and instead ask staff to report back to the Committee on any public comments received.  In that case 

we will prepare and submit comments directly to staff for consideration.  This is an important 

matter for the Planning Committee to consider and it should have the benefit of public feedback 

Thank you for considering our request. 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

"Joel D. Farber" 

Joel D. Farber* 

*Services provided through a professional corporation

JDF/sz 

cc. Corbett Land Strategies
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